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Request: 
 
I would like to know the name of the committee that meets to consider changes to the council’s 
Housing Allocation Scheme, how often it meets to perform this task and a list of the dates of its 
past meetings for the past 3 years (or for a reasonable period if 3 years of data is not available). 
 
 
Response: 
 
North Tyneside Council’s Lettings Policy (Allocation Scheme) is set in line with government 
legislation and approved by the Authority’s Cabinet.  
 
Local Authorities are required to carry out a review of their Lettings Policies at reasonable 
intervals. The last review of North Tyneside Councils Lettings Policy was carried out on 11th July 
2016 and prior to that on 11th February 2013.    
 


